
 

                                                     

                             

Our Reception Open Mornings will be led by a member of our Leadership Team  

Your visit will include an informative session, followed by a tour of the school, 

and will last approximately an hour. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

2023 Open Mornings 

❖ Tuesday, 26th September, starting at 9.30am 
 

❖ Thursday, 12th October, starting at 9.30am 
 

❖ Friday, 3rd November, starting at 10.00am 
 

❖ Tuesday, 21st November, starting at 9.30am 
 

❖ Thursday, 7th December, starting at 9.30am 
 

❖ Friday, 12th January, starting at 10.00am 
 

 

Book through the school office on: office@grange.southwark.sch.uk 
Tel: 02077716121 

 

We look forward to meeting you soon! 
If you are unable to attend any of the dates, do not hesitate to call the 

school office. 
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